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Dear Chair Lee, Vice-Chair Rawlins-Fernandez and
Members of the Maui County Council,

Given the hardships businesses and residents faced over the last year, we appreciate
the Council's decision to keep the motor vehicle weight tax rate the same for FY22.

Mahalo for the opportunity to provide testimony.

Sincerely,

Pamela Tumpap
President

To advance and promote a healthy economic environment

for business, advocating for a responsive government and

quality education, while preserving Maui's unique

community characteristics.

808-244-0081 legislation@MauiChamber.com MauiChamberfom


